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 Fax: 541-846-6055 

January 2016 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 
Girls BB Practice 

Begins 3-5pm 

5 6 7 
K-5 Fieldtrip 
Scienceworks 

8 
Teacher Prof 
Development 

Late Start 9:10 

9 

10 11 
PTSG 2:45 

12 13 
6-8  Fieldtrip 
Tree Planting 

Cantrell Buckley 

14 15 
Teacher Prof 
Development 

Late Start 9:10 

16 

17 18 
NO SCHOOL! 

19 20 
Girls BB 

@Rogue Valley 
Adventist 4pm 

21 
Girls BB 

Grace@Apgate 
4pm 

22 
Teacher Prof 
Development 

Late Start 9:10 

23 

24 25 
Girls BB Sacred 
Heart@Apgate 

4pm 

26 27 28 
Girls BB 

@Prospect 
4:30pm 

29 
Teacher Prof 
Development 

Late Start 9:10 

30 

31       



 
 
 
Thank you to our amazing Kitchen Manager, Diana West, Applegate School is proud to be able to intro-
duce a “Supper Program” to our students, free of charge.  Students who stay after school for sports, after-
school clubs or are “parent pick-up” are able to get a healthy, well balanced sack supper to eat after 
school.  If a child riding the bus would like a meal, they will need to store it their backpack until they are off 
of the bus.  
——- 
Girls Basketball practice began Monday, January 4th.  Our first game is January 20th!  There is still time 
to sign up if you are interested.  If you already have paperwork, please get it returned as soon as  
possible so that you can join practices!!!!   We have now  opened enrollment up to 5th graders as well!  
——- 
Please remember that is your child arrives late to school, you need to come with them to the office and 
sign them in.   
 
Please also remember, that if you student is traveling home from school in a different mode than usual, 
or to a different address than usual, we need a phone call to the office no later than 2pm on that day.  If 
your student is going home with another student, BOTH sets of parents need to call the office to let us 
know this is ok.  
 
The Student Store is open for business!  It is open on Monday and Wednesday from 12:00-12:15….most 

 
SITE COUNCIL  
will meet Tuesday, 
Jan. 19 at 2:45 pm.   
 
Join us as we make 
decisions for our 
school! 
 
Overview and discus-
sion of our PBIS pro-
gram is next on the 
agenda! 
 

 
——- 

We would like to 
thank PTSG for the 
wonderful gift of 
new playground 
balls and rainy day 
activities.  With 
these new items 
we should be able 
to have enough to 
go around and to 
keep our kiddos 
busy and happy at 
recess…..THANK 
YOU !     

Please be sure to save 
BOXTOPS, worth 10 
cents each, for our 
school.  They must not 
have an expired date 
and they need to be 
trimmed on the dotted 
lines with the date 
showing.   
 
Thank you ! 

The next PTSG 
meeting is  
 Monday,  

January 11th at 
2:45...Please join 
us and share your 

voice! 

EXPIRES 3/1/18 


